TWO NEW_TURKISH PATTERNS REPORTED

Vojtech Maxa, editor of ZIpravodaj Perfiny, the bulletin
of the Czechoslovak Perfins Club, has come up with two
new perfins from Turkey. They are patterns not shown in

the Catalog of the Perfins of the Middle East published
by Dr. Harvey Tilles.

The BACL pattern remains unidentified, but the 0.C.M.
pattern has been identified as being used by the Oriental
Carpet Manufacturing Company.

AUCTION 26 BEGINS ON PAGE 5. CLOSING DATE IS APRIL 15. MAIL YOUR BIDS.





